
 

 

 

 

 

 

April 9, 2019 

 

Dr. Cox: 
 

Heyburn Elementary has been in need of a new piano for some time, but because the 
cost of a new piano is much more than we can budget for, we haven't pursued this until 
now.  Our music teacher, Tammy Barendregt, has found that Welch's Music is selling 
electric pianos now for $449.00. Because of this very reasonable price we feel we could 
raise this amount of money through a school fund-raiser.  
We're requesting that Heyburn Elementary be able to run a  'Hat Day' fund-raiser for 
$1.00 a student, and if we don't reach our goal, we can cover the balance through our 
school funds. 
We appreciate your consideration of this request.  Our music program is very important 
to us, and we need the supplies and adequate equipment to be able to sustain a good 
program. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 

 

 

Sanie Baker, Principal 


